
After retiring from teaching in Baltimore County, a friend of mine invited
me to join the Three Arts Club of Homeland. My intention was just to
attend and enjoy the meetings, However, I quickly got involved in all of the
activities.

My first job was maintaining the bulletin board. It was an especially fun
job because members would stop and talk with me when I was adding
information to it. It helped me to meet and get to know people. I quickly
became genuine friends with many members.

Since that time, I have attended all the lectures and meetings, served on
and chaired various committees, learned to play Mah Jong, enjoyed all the
trips, and served as President for two years. 

Currently, I am the Chair of the Scholarships and Awards Committee. We
award scholarships to students from eight local colleges.

I have thoroughly enjoyed all my experiences with the Three Arts Club and
hope our new members will also enjoy our activities.

Ruth 
Long-time Member


